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Mr D. de Jongh

The Contracts Manager
STRATA CIVILS

Port Elizabeth

Dear Deon
RE: ASTRO TURF CONSTRUCTION : PEARSON HIGH SCHOOL

I should really like to commend you on the highly professional manner in which you
approached, ran and completed the building of our Astro Turf.

I particularly want to mention the accommodating way in which you worked around the
busy school programme in order to cause as few disruptions to the school day as possible.
This made working with you and your team an absolute pleasure. I was very impressed
by how neatly the team worked, their level of workmanship and the superb quality of the
final product.

I would gladly, and without reservation, recommend you and your company.

Yours sincerely

fre/

ANDRE VAN STADEN
PRINCIPAL

15 November 2013
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